
Pastoral Team Report 

Our work as a pastoral team continues as before. Contacting, visiting and 

offering support to those people who wish it in confidence. 

Care home residents and staff receive monthly holy communion as requested 

and generally well attended. Jeremy is always available as parish priest to serve 

families. 

Friendship lunches continue monthly, sadly we are diminished in numbers due 

to frailty and members going into care. We offer some transport but this needs 

to be limited for lotgistical reasons. I will be putting a notice in Grayshott today 

to encourage new members. However we do need to restrict numbers for 

practical reasons. The price at present is £12.00 for professionally cooked meal 

and soft drinks and is enjoyed by those people who attend. 

We are concerned that some people who are unable to drive anymore find it 

difficult to get to church regularly. 

This is our way of carrying out Gods work in Grayshott. 

Ros Balfour 
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